
Seth Green Watches Wife Play
Video Games for Hours on End

Newlyweds Seth Green and Clare Grant have been embracing
each other’s silly sides since their May 1wedding, reports
People.   The self-proclaimed geeks spend their time together
creating viral videos for Youtube and making each other laugh.
 This kind of behavior may not come as a shock from a pair who
met in a comic book shop.  “We might be together a long time
before we think about kids,” Grant admits, saying she and her
husband are focusing on each other right now.What are some
unique activities to do with your partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

We all know that having one-on-one time with your beau is
important.  The question is, how do you keep it interesting?
 Cupid has some special activity suggestions:

1. Get out: Are you outdoorsy and adventurous?  Try something
like rock climbing or sky diving.  Find gyms or specialty
stores in your area where you can practice on climbing walls
before you attempt the real deal.  If jumping out of a plane
isn’t your thing, perhaps a little white-water rafting is
instead.  These adrenaline-pumping dates will bring a smile to
your faces and a spark to the bedroom.

2. Movie night: If you and your partner are more of a cuddle-
up-at-home type, designate a night solely for yourselves: no
calls, texts or other interruptions allowed.  Rent a movie and
play some board games, with special rules just for you.  Or
find a discount theatre in your area and catch a cheap flick.

3. Wine tasting: Take something you both are interested in and
turn it into a hobby.  Are you both self-proclaimed wine
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junkies?  Find a local winery and take a tour together over
the weekend.  Afterwards, buy a bottle of the vineyard’s own
and enjoy it later on that evening.

 


